
 

 

Notice of Study Commencement 

 

Replacement of the Greatrix Bridge 
Schedule B - Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
 

The Municipality of Tweed is undertaking a study to determine the most suitable alternative to replace the 

Municipality’s Greatrix Bridge due to deteriorating condition.  The Greatrix Bridge is located on Robinson 

Road North in the Municipality.  Refer to the inset below for location. 

Alternatives for replacement of the bridge include the consideration of different types of water crossing 

structures, and the widening of the existing road from a single lane to two lanes for enhanced vehicular and 

pedestrian traffic safety. 

 

 

The study is being undertaken in accordance with a 

Schedule B Undertaking of the Municipal Class 

Environmental Assessment (MCEA, 2015), as amended. 

The study will consider and assess replacement alternatives, 

and the associated potential for impacts on the study area’s 

environment from each alternative studied.  Upon careful 

consideration of the potential impacts, a determination of a 

preferred alternative will be made inclusive of input from 

agencies, the public, Indigenous Communities, and other 

interested parties.   

 

 

The Municipality’s website will maintain current information about the study, at www.tweed.ca.  Alternatively, 

please contact the individuals below for any additional information.  Further consultation in the study will 

occur in the spring/summer of 2020, as the study progresses, and to ensure there is sufficient opportunity 

for external comments to be received and considered prior to the determination of the preferred alternative.   

Owner: 
 

Municipality of Tweed 
Allan Broek 
Public Works Manager 
255 Metcalf Street 
Tweed, Ontario  K0K 3J0 
Tel:  613-478-2535 
E-Mail: pubwks@twp.tweed.on.ca 
 

Consultant: 
 

Greenview Environmental Management 
Tyler Peters, P.Eng. 
Project Director 
13 Commerce Court 
Bancroft, Ontario  K0L 1C0 
Tel:  613-332-0057 
E-Mail: solutions@greenview-environmental.ca 
 

This Notice is Issued April 15, 2020, 

Allan Broek 

Public Works Manager, Municipality of Tweed 

How Might This Project Impact Me? 

How Can I Get More Information? 

Greatrix 
Bridge 
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